Supplier Letter - Mapping a Path to EPP:

Building Environmentally Preferred Purchasing into Supply Chain Process
[Note: This letter can be sent with the RFI/RFP or upon receipt of responses to the RFI/RFP.]
To Contract Manager for [Supplier X]:
As a health care provider we uniquely understand the link between a healthy environment and the health of our patients.  We also understand that what we buy matters. Buying products with reduced environmental and human health impacts is vital to creating more sustainable health care systems.  Environmentally Preferable Purchasing (EPP) is the act of purchasing products/services whose environmental impacts have been considered and found to be less damaging to the environment and human health when compared to competing products/services. EPP can be the key to saving money and reducing waste while meeting the needs of patients.
As a key supplier, we appreciate your willingness to respond to EPP questions as part of RFP/RFIs for [insert product category].  This information is highly valued and we recognize the effort it takes to collect and report this to us.  

Your continued commitment to a more sustainable healthcare system is appreciated and recognized by leadership across [insert provider name] and we look forward to future collaboration to continue to improve the sustainability of health care. 

